
Walk a Mile to Save Our Babies—2010 !

~ Success Story ~

On September 28, 2010, Forsyth County Infant Mortality Reduction
Coalition and over 120 community partners walked a mile loop from

Centenary United Methodist Church through Downtown Winston-Salem
with 48 empty baby strollers. Each stroller commemorated one of the

babies who died before their first birthday in
Forsyth County during 2009.

For more information, or to volunteer with the Coalition, contact
Debbie Mason at 336-703-3260 or masonda@forsyth.cc

www.HelpOurBabies.org

Mayor Allen Joines and Rev. Abby Hedge-
cock urge volunteers to continue efforts to

reduce infant death in Forsyth County.

Bereaved parents Bernard Roper, Wendy
Butler, and Joy Keegan from Heartstrings

share personal stories of infant loss.

Over 120 community partners walk
with empty baby strollers through

Downtown Winston-Salem.


